
Dear brothers and sisters, 

Here we are with some recent news for you all. 

After the blessed trip to the USA, where we stayed for a few weeks with our son Gionatan and his dear 

family and also with  Ron and Wanda and some other families (to them we are really very grateful and 

all the time we had with Tentmakers Bible Mission for the affection shown to us and the kind 

fellowship we enjoyed) - 

We cannot fail to mention before God the different churches we visited:  

Meadowbrook Church with Pastor Keith and Dan and their dear wives (Cheyenne) 

Berean Church with Pastor Scott and Cindy (Scottsbluff, NE) 

North Valley Bible Church with Pastor Dan and Cindy Robinson (Ogden, Utah) 

Grace Bible Church with Pastor Jaramie Fellows and Debby (Tremonton, Utah) 

Centennial Valley Bible Church with Pastor Ken and Ruth Stearns (Centennial, WY) 

Community Bible Church with Pastor Brad and Paola (Bayard, NE) 

 

To all of them we express our sincere thanks! 

We really felt relaxed and comfortable in your homes and through your love ... What can we say more 

than this but that our time in the USA was…. Blessed, blessed!  And, we want to believe, even if to a 

lesser extent, we trust in Christ, even with the my linguistic limitations (well supported by my wife 

Paola) I hope that God could have used us to exhort and encourage several of you - 

If we were to summarize our time with all these brothers with three words we could say:  Affection - 

Emotion - Gratitude - 

We often remember all of you together in prayer, knowing that, as we are all fighting for the faith: To 

keep it Christ centered and to communicate it to the lost in its purity – 



To all of you and to whom, for reasons of space we could not mention, a warm hug and sincere thanks 

from me and Paola. 

Thank you also for your gifts and your constant financial support!! 

Briefly our latest news: 

• After the trip in USA, probably due to the different diet and environment, Paola's diabetes grew 

suddenly and we had to make several therapeutic corrections to be able to contain it .. (thanks 

also to a doctor who is in our church who recently is sick with a complicated disease, her name 

is Patrizia, pray for her too, thank you) Now Paola is better but she gets tired more easily.  

• We are making preparations to move to a neighboring town but it is in another region, we 

already have contacts and we plan, with God's help, to start a biblical group soon. 

• Recently we have deepened a friendship with mother and daughter, our neighbors in the house 

where we live now, the daughter, who is a psychologist, is agreed to do Bible studies with us. 

Pray for her, Francesca and her mother  Paola. 

•  I am officially the Evangelical Pastor of Reference for the nearby area hospital of Pieve di 

Coriano.  Remember to pray for this commitment to give help and spiritual support for those 

who accept or want it (This has also taken place thanks to the Carolers, with whom we  were 

able to establish contacts and we have made a path into this needy environment) 

Thanks for reading this prayer letter. 

Your brother and sister in Christ, 

            Mirco and Paola Franzini 

Please see below, just a few of the many people who blessed us while in the U.S. 



 

 



 


